
Syracuse Chapter Newsletter June 2014  

Chairman’s Column – Dave Fulmer 
The topics discussed in the recent teleconference of 
Elfun leaders on April 30 included highlights of 
activities of several chapters, Road Scholar Program, 
Elfun Medical Benefits Plan, planned transition from 
Elfun website to an Elfun Facebook Page, and a 
grant program for charities in localities of Elfun 
Chapters. 
     Included with this newsletter is the ballot of 
election of Chapter Officers.  Also included is your 
dues notice for the 2014-2015 year.    
     The small group that attended the Symphoria 
concert on May 10 also enjoyed a GREAT meal at 
Casa Di Copani on Burnet Avenue.  We had just over 
50 at the annual Senior Luncheon at Barbagallo’s on 
May 15.  Our speaker was Jeff Marier of Lockheed 
Martin who brought us up to date on the current 
organization and work and discussed the status of 
many of the radar programs of the past.   

In Memoriam    
We have received word of the deaths of the these 
Syracuse Elfuns:  James N. Dunn 3/21/14, Hugh M. 
Calder 3/31/14,  Harry J. Tucker 4/4/14, Lloyd E. 
Moncrief 5/19/14. 

2014 Road Scholar Program 
The 2014 Road Scholar Adventure for GE Elfuns is 
“Preserving Virginia City's Treasures” in Virginia 
City, Montana from Sunday, September 21 to 
Saturday, September 27, 2014. Accommodations 
are at Nevada City Hotel and Cabins. 
Become a key player while working with Montana 
Heritage Commission staff to help preserve historic 
artifacts and structures in an 1860’s historic gold 
rush community, one of the Treasure State’s most 
significant cultural resources. The projects, tours 
and activities will take place in both Virginia City; 
a registered National Historic District and nearby 
Nevada City, an open-air museum. 
Program Price: Double Occupancy:  $799, Single 
Occupancy:  $1,051. 
Program Price Includes:  six nights of 
accommodations; six breakfasts, five lunches, six 
dinners; two Expert-led lectures; seven hands-on 
experiences; two performances; group travel and 
transfers throughout the program; a Group Leader 
to accompany you through the program to handle 
all logistics; modest gratuities, taxes and 
destination fees; the Road Scholar Emergency and 
Travel Assistance Plan, including 24-hour 
assistance for medical and other emergencies. 
To enroll in this exclusive program for Elfun 
members, please call Road Scholar toll free at (800) 
322-5315, reference Program # 2621 – Service: 
Preserving Virginia City's Treasures starting on 
Sunday, September 21, 2014 and that you are an 
Elfun. 

Leadership Team 2014-2015 
If you are interested in participating in the Syracuse 
Chapter Leadership Team, please contact Dave 
Fulmer. In particular, we are looking for someone 
with graphic arts experience to take over as our 
newsletter/communications person.   

Upcoming Social Activities 
Monday, July 21 at 2PM is Damn Yankees at the 
Merry-Go-Round Playhouse followed by dinner at 
the Sherwood Inn. On Sunday June 29, 5PM we 
will attend the Syracuse Chief's game with Buffalo.  
Thursday, September 4, 2PM is the Merry-Go-
Round Playhouse presentation of Will Rogers 
Follies [no planned dinner].  Reservation forms are 
included with this newsletter or from the Chapter 
web site. 

Upcoming Work Projects 
Marv Hahn  will be contacting workers about work 
tasks including refinishing the benches at the 
Butterfly Garden.  If you are interested in being part 
of the work crew, please contact Marv 315-699-2621 
or at marvh@twcny.rr.com. 
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Newsletter and event Flyer Distribution 
If you would like to change the way you receive your 
newsletter and event flyers, either from the USPS to e-mail, 
or from e-mail to USPS, please send an e-mail to Bob Ruth, 
our Database/Webmaster person, at: ruthrob@msn.com   Photo of the sign removal on September 27, 1993 

Some GE Syracuse History thanks to Steve Auyer 
June 28, 1956 


